

City of Richmond

Report to Council

To:

Richmond City Council

Date:

June 10, 2009

From:

Councillor Ken Johnston, Vice-Chair

File:

09-5140-01/2009-Vol

Community Safety Committee

0

01

Re:

AUTOMATIC EXTERNAL DEFIBRILLATORS IN PUBLIC PLACES

The Community Safety Committee, at its meeting held on Tuesday, June 9, 2009, considered the above matter, and recommends as follows:

Committee Recommendation

- (1) That the City implement a Public Access Automatic External Defibrillator (AED) program at major City public buildings;
- (2) That Richmond Fire-Rescue send letters to privately-owned publicly used facilities encouraging the implementation of an Automatic External Defibrillator (AED) program; and
- (3) That \$130,000 for the Automatic External Defibrillator (AED) program be included in the 2008 surplus appropriation.

Councillor Ken Johnston, Vice-Chair Community Safety Committee

VARIANCE

Please note that Committee added Part 3.